
 

Lots of spectators and counted over 50 carts.  The weather was a real 

mixed bag.  Marshalls helping to control the rowdy crowds. Made for some 

great copy and exciting afternoon.  It was Carole’s shoot out dream to have 

her Aunt Sandy by her side.     

Congratulations to all participants.    

Hole-In-One Report…. Congratulations for Two of our members!!!  

…Cathy Reid for her Hole in One on Wed Jan 24 on hole # 12.  It was a 

day she won’t forget… the final hole of match play.  The only downside was 

Cathy ended up being the hole when she got her bill at the Sand Trap.  

  

…Ann Stobe for her Hole in One At Pine Lakes on Jan 31 on hole #16.  

Congratulations Ann.  That is such a tricky hole …. Hats off to you…  

Busy time of year at Lake Fairways.  The signup sheets in the Pro Shop for 

Rally for the Cause Feb16, Ladies Shoot Out for Feb 22 participants 

posted, the Club Championship qualifying rounds well under way.  

Club Championships take place on March 2 & 3.  It is a great time of year 

to get involved with our golfing “family”.  Lots of volunteers and participation 

are needed to make this a great success.  If you are new to our League - 

sign up it is a great opportunity to meet an awesome group of individuals.  

Don’t forget the Red and White.  

March 8-9 Interclub. Friendly competition with our neighbors at Pine  

Lakes.  Who will be the winner this year???  

Very busy calendar for the rest of March but will cover those results in the  

April article.  

    

   …. Fairways and Friendship Forever….  

 


